Postal Address P.O. Box 1329, Rivonia, 2128, South Africa Physical Address 01 Newtown Avenue, Killarney, Johannesburg, 2193 Contact Call Centre: 0860 100 221 Telephone: 011 217 0600 Fax: 011 783 7745



01/04/2020

## **Dear Valued Stakeholders**

In light of the **COVID 19** pandemic and the announcement by President Cyril Ramaphosa for a national lockdown and as per the SETA Grant regulations, the CATHSSETA would like to inform all stakeholders that the 2020/21 Workplace Skills Plans (WSPs) and Annual Training Reports (ATR) Mandatory Grant submission deadline has been extended to 31<sup>st</sup> May 2020.

All Mandatory Grant submissions can be done online <a href="https://cims.cathsseta.org.za/">https://cims.cathsseta.org.za/</a>, the CATHSSETA team will be available during this period to assist with your submissions.

Should you have any queries please contact the following CATHSSETA staff nomhle@cathsseta.org.za, thabi@cathsseta.org.za and/or sizani@cathsseta.org.za.

Please note that our service provider Dajo Technologies will be on standby to assist with any technical system related queries with regards to Mandatory Grant submissions. Please ensure that you click support and log your queries on Issue/Request Report section. If a technical system related call is logged please contact the consultants on standby to assist. Please refer to the Mandatory Grant guidelines on our website for more information.

Please note that Dajo Technologies consultants will only assist with technical system related queries and not how to use the system. Please see the consultant's details below:

Consultants	Email address
Sbonisile Msimang	sbonisile@dajotechnologies.com
Mongezi Ntuli	Mongezi@dajotechnologies.com

Should the SDFs need additional assistance on how to use the system, the CATHSSETA staff listed above will be on standby to provide support.

Regards

Thabang Motlatla (Mr)

Manager: Learning Programmes